STATEMENT OF PURPOSE
RS24027

The purpose of this legislation is to remove current language in §40-503, Idaho Code, that states
specific reasons a Director of the Idaho Transportation Department may be terminated. Eliminating
this language will clarify that the Director is an at-will employee who serves at the pleasure of the
Idaho Transportation Board. This proposal will apply to future directors of the Idaho Transportation
Department. It does not affect the current director.

FISCAL NOTE

There is no impact to the General Fund.

Contact:
Jerry Whitehead, Chairman
Idaho Transportation Board
(208) 334-8808
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